From: Laura Hamulecki

Sent: March 4, 2025 11:47 AM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Oxford County Reduced Load Limit By-Law Amendment

Good Morning,

Please be advised that Oxford County Council, at its meeting held on February 12, 2025, adopted
amendments to the County’s Reduced Load Limit By-Law through Council Report PW 2025-07 and By-law
6712-2025. Both the Council report and the By-law are attached to this email for reference, along with the
2025 Designation of Reduced Load Period.

Please share this information with members of Council for their information, as well as any appropriate staff.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require further information.

Kind Regards,

LAURA HAMULECKI (She/Her/Hers) | Administrative Assistant
Public Works, Oxford County
519.539.9800 x 3110





